Gilgandra Public School

Safe, Respectful, Learners



Principal
Michael Darcy

Phone: 02 68472 043 Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Wednesday 29th March, 2023.

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Year 5/6 Eagles will be celebrating this Friday 31st March, 2023 with a class party! They have earnt this priviledge as a result of obtaining 10 major Lion Heads, part of our school's PBL program.

5/6 Eagles voted on their choice of reward. It has been decided that we will be walking to IGA to purchase class party food to share together. Upon returning to school, 5/6 Eagles will have fun in the last session of the day, playing games of choice and enjoying their treats.

Our classroom SLSOs, Sam and Hayden will be accompanying us to IGA. It is expected the students display their best manners and respect as we move around the town.

Please ensure your child has a small amount of money to make their purchases at IGA, this Friday 31st March.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries.

Yours Sincerely,

Leanne Lummis

Learne Lymnis